PUBLIC NOTICE

TAKE NOTICE that the Highway Commissioner of the Rutland Township Road District wishes
to permanently post the following roads, to wit: Freeman Road and Powers Road in Rutland
Township, Kane County, Illinois, at all locations of said roadways located in the Township and
outside of any municipality, at a reduced wei ght limit of 16,000 pounds.

Accordingly, pursuant to the provisions of the Illinois Highway Code, 605 ILCS 6-201.22, the
Highway Commissioner will examine each route and shall hear reasons for or against permanently
posting each named road at the proposed reduced weight limit at a public hearing to be conducted
at the Rutland Township Hall, 16N491 Powers Road, Gilberts, Illinois on Tuesday, June 14, 2022

starting at 6:30 p.m.

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard at the hearing.
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